January 7, 2018
Tina Crimmins

IBM Corporation

1301 K St NW

Washington, DC 20005

Ms. Crimmins:

I enjoyed meeting with you on Monday, and I wanted to express my thanks to you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to meet with me.  The Business Development Architect opening at IBM sounds like an exciting and challenging opportunity.  Working at IBM in this role would surely leverage my background in business case development.

I should have mentioned during the interview that I had attended a management training course in systems architecture.  Some of the things we discussed on Monday relate directly to what I learned in that five week course.

If I can send you any additional information, or if you have a question concerning something we discussed, please do not hesitate to call me at 201-555-1212.  I look forward to hearing back from IBM.

Sincerely,

John House
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